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REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 20 JANUARY 2020

Marketgait – various off peak lane closures from Monday 20 January for one
week for street lighting lantern replacement works.

Perth Road (at River Crescent) – temporary traffic lights for one week from
Monday 20 January for Scottish Water work.

Nethergate (West Marketgait to Queens Hotel car park entrance) – closed
westbound from Monday 20 January for 5 working days for Virgin Media duct
installation works.

Blackness Road (at Peddie Street) – temporary traffic lights on Sunday 26
January for Scottish Water work.
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